
 

 

MINUTES OF OAKBRIDGE CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION 
FINANCE/RULES COMMITTEE 

 
8/14/2012 
 

Attendees:   Barbara Pine, Chairperson 
  Chris Connor 
  Helen Skaleris 
  Ginger Morse 
   
The income statements and delinquencies were reviewed.  Most of the meeting was taken up 
with a review of the Great North accounting systems and how it impacts our reports and our 
needs.  We are suggesting several different actions with the board’s approval to Elaine and 
Great North.  A careful review of our expenses is on-going with the intent of not increasing our 
expenditures for the coming year, and possibly reducing them. 
 
We will be following up with Elaine our concerns from last month and adding our new questions 
to the list for review. 
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